
Happy Hours Preschool, Reg Charity 1030668  

Broadfield Community Centre, Broadfield, Crawley 

Tel: 01293 519060 email: happyhourspreschool@yahoo.co.uk 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

We are looking to extend 

our outside play area. If 

you know a builder who 

would be happy to give us 

a quote, please pass their 

details onto Karen 

Chicks 

We will have 

chicks in setting 

from the 6th June 

We will be able 

to watch the 

chicks hatch 

from their eggs 

and watch them 

grow before they 

are picked up by 

Living Eggs on 

the 16th June 

Parent Consultations 
 

We will be holding parent 
consultations again this 

term. Further information 
will follow 

Clothing 
Please make sure your 
child is dressed for the 

weather and put a 
spare set of clothes in 

their bag. 
All clothes should be 

labeled with your 
child’s name. 

Open day 
Our preschool open day is being held on 

21st June 2022 and preschool will be 
closed 

NO SESSIONS 
 

Hello to all our children and parents, we’re looking forward to a very busy 

second half of the summer term at Happy Hours. 

Diane’s Photos 
On 7th June we will have a 
photographer in setting.  

On the day we won’t have 
any messy play activities 
so the children can wear 

smart clothes. 
If you would like a picture 
with your child’s sibling, 

please speak to a member 
of staff so we can give you 

an appointment time. 

Maternity Leave 

Most of you may have been aware 

that Angela started Maternity Leave 

on the 31st March. She had baby 

Archie on the 2nd April and has brought 

him into setting a few times for the 

children to meet him. 

Sam’s last day before maternity leave 

is the 26th May. We wish Sam all the 

luck in the world, and we can’t wait to 

meet the new baby. 

Snack 

Time 
At Happy hours 
we encourage 
healthy eating 

Could we 
please ask for a 

weekly 
donation of 

fruit or dried 
snacks (bread 
sticks, cereal, 
etc) for the 
children to 

share at snack 
time 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Spring Term  

Last Day of Half Term – 26th May 

Half Term – 29th May to 2nd June 

Back to Preschool – 5th June  

Chicks – 6th June to 16th June 

Diane Photographs – 7th June 

Open Day  – 21st June – NO SESSIONS 

Farm Trip  – 7th July 

End of Year Party – 19th July – more info 

to follow 

Summer Holidays – 19th July  

 

 

 

As a committee led preschool, we ask that 
you come to as many committee meetings 

as you possibly can. Without you the 
preschool will not legally be able to run. 

The date of our next meeting is… 

Friday 29th September 
A letter will follow. 

FEES IN PRESCHOOL 

FEES ARE DUE IN PRESCHOOL 

WEEKLY IN ADVANCE – 

PAYMENTS CAN BE MADE 

VIA BACS. OUR BANK 

DETAILS ARE:  

HAPPY HOURS PLAYGROUP - 

090151 46939301  

(PLEASE USE YOUR CHILDS 

NAME AS REFERENCE AND 

TELL KAREN YOU ARE USING 

THIS METHOD. 

(Failure to pay fees may 

result in loss of sessions for 

your child) 

Farm Trip 
On 7th July we are 

visiting Washbrooks 
Farm.  

This a parent and 
child activity. 

If you would like your 
child and yourself to 
attend please return 
the form and deposit 
to preschool as soon 

as possible. 
Payments for the trip 
can be made weekly 

 
 


